
 

 

31st October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Year 10 Work Experience Evening – Wednesday 15th November from 6 - 7pm 

 

We will be holding a work experience evening on Wednesday 15th November from 6 to 7pm for 
Year 10 students and their parents/carers. It is important that you attend this evening, so we do 
hope you are able to attend. 

 

All Year 10 students will have a week long work experience placement from 8th to 12th July 
2024. During this evening you will be given the information you will require. 

 

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask questions you may have. 
If you require any further information, please contact Clair Oetegenn on 01305 830536 or 
email coetegenn@budmouth-aspirations.org 

 

Kind Regards 
 

 

 

Baron Miles                     Clair Oetegenn 

Director of Careers          Careers and Guidance Coordinator 
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